
 

 
 

 
 

 
The Secretariat of the International Atomic Energy Agency (IAEA) presents its compliments to the 
Ministries of Foreign Affairs of Member States of the IAEA and has the honour to request that they 
draw the attention of the appropriate Governmental authorities to the IAEA's intention to hold a 
Technical Meeting on Global Cooperation on Generic Safety Issues for Nuclear Power Plants 
and Measures for their Resolution in Bonn, Germany, from 10 to 12 December 2007. The meeting 
is organized in cooperation with the Federal Ministry for the Environment, Nature Conservation and 
Nuclear Safety (BMU), Bonn, Germany. 
Governments are invited to designate persons interested in participating in the meeting. The 
Secretariat would be grateful if the Information Sheet could be brought to the attention of the 
authorities, institutions and persons that might be interested. 
Governments are kindly requested to inform the designated participants that, should they require a visa 
to enter Germany, they should submit the necessary application to the nearest diplomatic or consular 
representative of Germany as soon as possible. 
The Secretariat of the International Atomic Energy Agency avails itself of this opportunity of assuring 
the Ministries of Foreign Affairs of its highest consideration. 
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Enclosures: Information Sheet 
  Participation Form 
 
 
  
 

 
 
Atoms for Peace 

 

 
 

 
Wagramer Strasse 5, PO Box 100, 1400 Wien, Austria 
Phone: (+43 1) 2600 • Fax: (+43 1) 26007 
Email: Official.Mail@iaea.org • Internet: http://www.iaea.org 
In reply please refer to:  
Dial directly to extension: (+431) 2600-22033  
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